
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON THE AMENDED 2020 BUDGET 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that an amendment to the 2020 budget has been submitted to 

the District.  A copy of the proposed amended budget is on file in the office of Walker Schooler District 

Managers, 614 N. Tejon St., Colorado Springs, Colorado, where the same is open for public inspection. 

Such proposed amended budget will be considered at a public hearing during a meeting of the 

District to be held at Walker Schooler District Managers, 614 N. Tejon St., Colorado Springs, Colorado 

and held via Zoom, https://global.gotomeeting.com/join/487276773, on Thursday, May 21st, 2020, at 

10:00 A.M.  Any interested elector of the District may file any objections to the proposed amended 

budget at any time prior to final adoption of the amended budget by the governing body of the District. 

     

    BY ORDER OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS: 

    CONSTITUTION HEIGHTS METROPOLITAN DISTRICT  

 

    /s/ WHITE BEAR ANKELE TANAKA & WALDRON 
Attorneys at Law 

 

 

 


